
  

 -----Original Message-----       ANNEX D 
From: Stokes, Ian  
Sent: 19 February 2007 11:22 
To: 'Jane Linehan' 
Subject: RE: Access for All Small Schemes Funding 

Dear Jane, 

  

Thank you for your email, which I received this morning. Please be advised that 
the Access Improvements to York Station Project has been delayed such that city 
of York Council will not be seeking to draw-down the Access for All Small 
Schemes Grant awarded for this financial year.  

 
I trust you will be able to find another project that may benefit from the grant this 
year instead. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Ian Stokes 

  
 -----Original Message----- 
From: Jane Linehan [mailto:Jane.Linehan@dft.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 19 February 2007 10:55 
To: Stokes, Ian 
Subject: Access for All Small Schemes Funding 

Dear Ian  

I wrote on 8 February requesting updates on the York Station Small 
Schemes project.  I note from our files that you wrote to Neil Priest 
on1 December informing him that the project was unlikely to be 
completed within this financial year and that a deferred application 
may be submitted in a following year. 

Could you please confirm whether or not this decision has been 
taken because we have had several inquiries about whether we 
have any funding left for this year, and it may still be possible to 
allocate this funding to some other Small Schemes.  

Regards 

  

Jane Linehan 
Disability Policy Advisor 
Railways for All Team 
Zone 4/23 GMH 
0207 944 8021 
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